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PUBLIC NOTICE 

On proposed amendments in Supply Code, 2014 

The Commission proposes to amend certain provisions of Punjab State 

Electricity Regulatory Commission (Electricity Supply Code & Related 

Matters) Regulations, 2014. The Draft Notification and Explanatory 

Memorandum are available on the website of the Commission 

www.pserc.gov.in. Comments/ suggestions/ objections from all 

stakeholders were invited on the proposed amendments in Supply Code, 

2014 under sub-section (3) of section 181 of the Electricity Act, 2003 

read with Rule 3 of the Electricity (Procedure for Previous Publication) 

Rules, 2005. The comments/suggestions/objections were supposed to 

reach the office of the Secretary on or before by 22.04.2020. 

As per Public Notice dated 23.04.2020, the date was extended from 

22.04.2020 to 06.05.2020. Due to COVID-19 pandemic the date was 

further extended to 04.06.2020 through Public Notice issued with the 

approval of the Commission. The Public Hearing shall be held on 

18.06.2020 at 11:30 AM in the premises of the Commission. 

 

                                                                                                           Sd/- 

Secretary  
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